
UN
AP
PR
OV
ED

TOWN OF HANNIBAL
Planning Board Meeting

November 2, 2023

Planning Board Members Present: Chairman Ronald Greenleaf, Nancy
Adamy, Anthony Murabito, Joseph Melita, Carrie Deloff, Brandon
Scruton, David Scott

Secretary: Shelly Stanton

Absent: None

Public Attendees: None

Meeting called to order at 7:05 by Chairman Greenleaf.

The Pledge of Allegiance was said by all.
Roll call was taken.

Reading and approval of October 5, 2023, minutes. A motion to accept
the minutes by David Scott, 2nd by Anthony Murabito, all in favor.

Communications – None

Chairman Greenleaf stated that the Botting Subdivision Mylar needed
to be re-done. The county complained that it was smeared and that the
Mylar itself was too thick.

Old Business- None

New Business – An attempt at pulling up the Work Place Violence
training was made, but the Planning Board’s computer was too slow,
and Secretary Stanton’s personal laptop was not allowed to connect to
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the internet using the password. It was saying it needed the security
key.

Date of the next meeting will be December 7, 2023, at 7:00PM.

At 7:39, a motion to adjourn was made by David Scott, 2nd by Anthony
Murabito, all in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Shelly Stanton
Planning Board Secretary


